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"´Doing the Dirty Work?´ makes visible the invisible lives and work of migrant domestic workers throughout the world.  Challenging and demanding, the book is rooted in Bridget Anderson´s direct and personal involvement in campaigning with migrant domestic workers against oppression and for justice."

Diana Holland, the National Organiser, Women, Race and Equalities, Transport and General Workers Union

The winner of the 2001 Philip Abrams Memorial Prize was Bridget Anderson for her book  'Doing the Dirty Work?: the Global Politics of Domestic Labour'.  

There has been a tendency by feminists to see domestic work as the 'great leveller', a common burden placed on all women equally by patriarchy.  This unique study of migrant domestic workers in the North uncovers some uncomfortable facts about the race and class aspects of domestic oppression.  Based on original research, it looks at the racialisation of paid domestic labour in the North - a phenomenon which challenges both the industrial democracies' own self-image as equitable societies generally, and feminism in particular. 

For more information on this book, please click here.

Return to Philip Abrams Memorial Prize homepage.
